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The Planning Board for the Town of Derry held a public meeting on Wednesday, January 0519, 

2022, at 7:00 p.m.  The meeting was broadcast from the Derry Municipal Center, 14 Manning 

Street, Third Floor meeting room with only a few of the Board members physically present.  

 

 

Members present: John O’Connor, Chairman; Jim MacEachern, Vice Chair; David Nelson*, 

Secretary; Randy Chase*, Town Administrative Representative; Brian Chirichiello*, Town 

Council Liaison; David Granese*, David Clapp, Members; Joe Tremper, Alternate 

 

Absent: Andy Myers, James Hultgren, Mark Connors 

 

*Denotes virtual attendance. 

 

Also present: George Sioras, Planning Director; Elizabeth Robidoux*, Planning & Economic 

Development Assistant 

 

 

 

As there was not a quorum of the Board physically present in the meeting room, the Board did 

not meet.  All agenda items will be moved to February 02, 2022. 

 

 

Additional materials will be prepared for the workshop item to include additional maps of the 

lots in the West Running Brook zone to determine what varying dimensional buffers might look 

like.  Mr. Chase will work with Planning staff on that. 

 

 

 

 

 
Approved by:          

   Chairman/Vice Chairman 

 

 

           

   Secretary 
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